
 
Monday 8 October 
 
This week we welcome visitors from our partner Dutch School, Slingerbos and Levant, as staff and 
students join us on their educational language study visit. 
 
Year 9 students head out this week on their Geography fieldtrip to Aldeburgh – let’s hope that the weather is 
set fair. 
 
It was a pleasure to represent the school with three Year 9 students at Bury St Edmunds cathedral on Sunday 
afternoon. Kathryn Reynolds, Fliss Long and Harry Rogerson, represented the school with pride in the annual 
Church School’s Service. 
 
 
  
Julia Upton 


